
A Note From Mrs. McDonald

Good afternoon,

As we close out another incredible school year, I want to take a

moment to thank you all for your continued partnership, support,

and enthusiasm. This year has been filled with growth, learning,

and memorable moments—and it would not have been possible

without the collaboration between our dedicated staff, amazing

students, and supportive families.

To our students: We are so proud of all you’ve accomplished! You’ve worked hard, shown kindness,

and continued to grow in so many ways. Enjoy a well-earned summer full of fun, discovery, and

rest.

To our families: Thank you for your unwavering support and for being essential partners in your

children’s education. Your involvement truly makes our school community special.

To our staff: Your commitment, care, and creativity make Overland Trail Elementary a wonderful

place to learn and grow. I hope you find time this summer to relax and recharge.

Wishing everyone a safe, joyful, and restful summer break. We look forward to welcoming you

back in the fall, ready for another fantastic year together!

Overland Trail Elementary

Phone: (913) 239-7000

Email: ote-oteos@bluevalleyk12.org

Warmly,

mailto:ote-oteos@bluevalleyk12.org


Erica McDonald

Principal
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Save-the-Date

June

Thursday, June 12: School Office Closed for 2024-25

July

Monday, July 21: School Office Open for 2024-25

August

Friday, August 1-Wednesday, August 6: Staff Onboarding

Thursday, August 7-Monday, August 12: Staff Retreat | All Staff Professional Learning

Wednesday, August 6: Staff Grant Applications Open

Monday, August 11: Sneak a Peek

Wednesday, August 13: First Day of School | Grades 1-5

Thursday, August 14: First Day of School | Kindergarten



Make a Difference at OTE—Join the PTO!

Looking for a way to get involved and make a meaningful impact at

OTE? PTO volunteers play a vital role in organizing events,

supporting students and families, and fostering a connected,

vibrant community. Whether you want to lead as a Co-Chair, join a

specific committee, or sign up as a General Volunteer, every

contribution—big or small—helps our programs thrive and enriches



the school experience. No matter your availability or skill set, there’s a place for you in the PTO!

Sign up today to be part of the team: www.otepto.org/volunteer

End of Quarter Information - Viewing Canvas Courses

and Quarter Grades

At the end of each quarter, courses in Canvas will conclude and will

no longer be visible on the Canvas app. However, a concluded

course remains visible through the Canvas website by selecting ALL COURSES and then PAST

ENROLLMENTS.

How do I view my child’s report card?

Log in on ParentVue.

Select the student’s name

In the left navigation bar, choose Report Card

Each new quarter, classroom teachers will publish the next quarter’s Canvas course. As courses

are published, students and families will again be able to see current courses on the Canvas app

http://www.otepto.org/volunteer
https://bvpo.bluevalleyk12.org/


and Canvas website. For Canvas parent resources, visit www.bluevalleyk12.org/canvas.

OTE Welcome to Strings 2025-26

OTE Strings 2025-26 Welcome to Strings at Overland Trail

Elementary School! In this packet you will find all the information

you need to know about the Strings program, how to enroll,

projected class schedule, how to receive communications, and the

required supply list for the class. ...

launch docs.google.com

Here is the summer technology support information from BV Care. I.T. will also be putting this

information on the district website the first week of June as one of the rotating banners.

Elementary school registration for the 2025-26 school year is now open for current students.

Registration is required annually and is the time to update your child’s information and pay required

and some optional fees. Completing registration confirms that your child will attend school in

August and helps the district appropriately staff classrooms. Beginning in 2025-26, all 6th and 9th

graders will be required to provide proof of residency (a current purchase contract, lease or utility

bill, within the attendance area for your address) as part of the transition to a new level.

Thank you for taking the time to complete this important step. For more registration information,

visit www.bluevalleyk12.org/registration.
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School Supply Lists

District Calendar (2024-2025)

District Calendar (2025-2026)

Overland Trail Elementary's Homepage

Family Handbook

Erica McDonald, Principal

https://www.bluevalleyk12.org/cms/lib/ks02212623/Centricity/Domain/4910/24-25%20school%20supply%20list.pdf
https://www.bluevalleyk12.org/cms/lib/ks02212623/Centricity/Domain/8/2024-25%20School%20Calendar%20Revised%20Board%20approved%2005.13.24.pdf
https://www.bluevalleyk12.org/cms/lib/ks02212623/Centricity/Domain/8/2025-26%20School%20Calendar%20Revised%20Board%20approved%20%2005.13.24.pdf
http://www.bluevalleyk12.org/OTE
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Yml7nOqFMEg4LshTP9TtWpccMgIl3M8F/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116129320895906296806&rtpof=true&sd=true


Email: ECMcDonald@bluevalleyk12.org

Website: www.bluevalleyk12.org/OTE

Location: 6225 West 133rd Street, Overland Park, KS, USA

Phone: (913) 239-7000

Twitter: @OTEMcDonald

Alicia Anderson, Assistant Principal

Email: ARAnderson@bluevalleyk12.org

Website: www.bluevalleyk12.org/OTE

Location: 6335 West 135th Street, Overland Park, KS, USA

Phone: (913) 239-7000

Twitter: @OTEAnderson

Office Staff

Robin Warren, Administration Assistant/Bookkeeper

Yolonda Merritt, Administration Assistant/Registrar

Debby Alexander, Attendance

Website: www.bluevalleyk12.org/OTE

Location: 6225 West 133rd Street, Overland Park, KS, USA

Phone: (913) 239-7000

Twitter: @OTECougars

Erica McDonald
Erica is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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